
 

 
 

SECURITIES COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 
 

NOTICE 
 

        21 November 2022 
 

RE: Twitter Account Impersonation 
 
The Securities Commission of The Bahamas advises the public that @SCBgov_bs is the   
official Twitter handle of the Securities Commission of The Bahamas. It is the only account 
associated in any way with the Securities Commission of The Bahamas. @SCBgov_bs will 
never ask for personal information. For further information on the Securities Commission 
of The Bahamas visit www.scb.gov.bs.  
 


